
Dr. Charles, Howe, Chairman ,
Unitarian Universaliet Church

Canton, New York

February 22, 1964

Dear Dr. Bowe:

The Executive Board of the Convention recently voted
that aid to churches as a function of the· New York State

Convention of Universaliets be abolished.

In determining the method of implementing: this · policy
the Board determined that the Cant>on Church should continue

to receive aid with the annual ten per-cent reduction now
in effect.

Therefore, there is no change as far'as the Canton
Church is concerned fram the procedure you have been fol-
lowing of reducing the aid received by 10% each year.

I widh my old "home church" continued success and

every good wish for its future.

Sincerely,

Robert W. Sterling



The Unitarian Universalist Church

East Main Street
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